
Our water system has sampled for a series of contaminants as required by the  
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency’s (EPA) 5th Unregulated Contaminant Monitoring 
Rule (UCMR 5). Unregulated contaminants are those that do not yet have a drinking water 
standard set by EPA. The purpose of monitoring for these contaminants is to help EPA 
decide whether the contaminants should have a standard. As our customers, you have a 
right to know that this data is available. 

If you are interested in the results or would like more information, please visit  
https://www.epa.gov/dwucmr/occurrence-data-unregulated-contaminant-monitoring-rule. 
Customers can also contact Aaron Williams at 618-744-9631 or  
aaron.williams@amwater.com.	
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IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, 
especially those who may not have received this notice directly (for example, 
people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and businesses). You can do this 
by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail. 

AVAILABILITY OF MONITORING DATA FOR  
UNREGULATED CONTAMINANTS FOR SCOTT AIR FORCE BASE


